From: Richard Salzman
To: Planning Clerk
Cc: Hayes, Kathy
Subject: Billboards

Date: Tuesday, October 17, 2023 2:42:59 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening attachments.

Dear Planning Department,

Thank you for considering our view-sheds, our night sky, and the safety of us all by putting these common sense restrictions on the billboards that pollute our highways and distract already distracted drivers.

Thank you!!

Richard Salzman 1751 Charles Ave Arcata CA 95521 +1.707.822.5500 /voice +1.707.845.3700 /text +1.707.825.6600/fax

richard.w.salzman@gmail.com

RichardSalzman.com